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Construction activities over the next weeks will include:  

At the Temporary Amtrak Station 

 Completing the remodeling of the building at corner of 21st and Wewatta St. including 
improvements to the parking area 

 Commuter rail/temporary Amtrak platform 
o Grading 
o Walls 
o Installation of ductbank 

 
At the Underground Bus Facility 

 Base slab of underground bus facility 
o Completing concrete pours for base slab 

 Begin erection of walls – forming and pouring concrete 

 Form and pour columns 
 
At the LRT 

 Canopy foundations 

 Overhead catenary foundations 

 Installation of ductbank 

 

Other Construction Activities in the area: 

Construction activities along Wewatta St. between Speer and 16th are being done by Concrete Works 

for the Central Platte Valley Metropolitan District.  The project is a joint project between the District 

and 1400 Wynkoop in cooperation with the City and County of Denver. The work will improve the east 

half of Wewatta Street from Speer to 15th Street, complete the five lanes from 16th to 15th Streets, and 

provide upgraded signalization at the intersection of 15th and Wewatta Streets.  Xcel and other utility 

companies will be working around 15th and Delgany St.  Both of these projects will require lane 

restrictions in the area. 

 

On-Going and New Traffic and Pedestrian Configurations:  

 Traffic on Wewatta St. between 16th St. and 19th St. is one lane in each direction on the 
northbound side. RTD bus stops have relocated to the north end closer to 19th St. Traffic 
will remain in this configuration for a couple of years. There is signage to direct traffic and 
bus patrons. 


